
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: Leah Korce
Subject: RE: Public Records Request - revised
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 8:00:29 AM
Attachments: 2022-07-18 Mishaan 10 day ltr to Korce.pdf

Dear Leah Korce,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 

From: Leah Korce < > 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 6:01 AM
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>; AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Records Request - revised
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Confirm receipt of this PRA. Business days to respond to my request are running per statute.
 
On Wed, Jul 13, 2022 at 1:02 PM Leah Korce < > wrote:

Lauren,
 
Thank you for your response. 
 
Please see my revised and broadened public records request below.
 
Per the VT PRA, I am requesting electronic copies of all memos, emails and work product
regarding the topic of “do not darken my door” aka “no rehire” clauses and SOV employment
settlement agreements between January 1, 2016 - March 1, 2018.

This information requested can be provided electronically by reply to this email. 
 
Please advise if you have questions, or if administrative fees for this public records request will
cost more than $50.
 
Thank you again,



Leah Korce



 
 

SUSANNE R. YOUNG 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
JOSHUA R. DIAMOND 

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 

SARAH E.B. LONDON 
CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

TEL: (802) 828-3171 
 

http://www.ago.vermont.gov  

 
STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
 

 
 
 
July 18, 2022 
 
Leah Korce, via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request 

 
Dear Leah Korce: 
 
I write in your response to your revised Public Record Act request dated July 13, 2022.  Due 
to the volume of records and time needed to search at least one archived email account, we 
will need to invoke our right to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(b)(5). 

 
We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
     /s/ Jessica Mishaan 
 

Jessica Mishaan 
Paralegal 

 




